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AUDIT COMMITTEE

The Company set up its Audit Committee on 16th September, 1998. The Committee reports to the Board
and has held regular meetings since its establishment to review and make recommendations to improve the
Group’s financial reporting process and internal controls. The Committee comprises Mr. Adrian David Li
Man-kiu (Committee Chairman), Mr. Peter Wong Man Kong, BBS, JP and Mr. Steven Ong Kay Eng, all of
whom are Independent Non-executive Directors, and Mr. Gilbert Lui Wing Kwong, a Non-executive
Director.

In the first quarter of 2007, the Audit Committee has reviewed the accounting policies and practices adopted
by the Group and the interim report for the six months ended 31st December, 2006.

REMUNERATION COMMITTEE

The Company established its Remuneration Committee on 23rd June, 2005 with written terms of reference.
The Committee comprises three members with the Independent Non-executive Directors constituting the
majority of the Committee. The Chairman of the Committee is the Executive Director, Mr. Daryl Ng Win
Kong and two other members are the Independent Non-executive Directors, namely Mr. Peter Wong Man
Kong, BBS, JP and Mr. Adrian David Li Man-kiu.

The Remuneration Committee is responsible for, inter alia, making recommendations to the Board on the
Company’s emolument policy and structure for Directors and senior management and on the establishment
of a formal and transparent procedure for developing such policy and structure. In arriving at its
recommendations, the Committee will consult with the Chairman and take into consideration factors
including but not limited to salaries paid by comparable companies, employment conditions elsewhere in
the Company and its subsidiaries and desirability of performance-based remuneration. The Committee
would meet at least annually to make recommendations to the Board on the Group’s emolument policy
including the remuneration of Directors and senior management.

CODES FOR DEALING IN THE COMPANY’S SECURITIES

The Company has adopted its code for dealing in the Company’s securities by Directors (the “Company
Code”) on terms no less exacting than the required standard set out in the Model Code of the Listing Rules.
The Company has made specific enquiries of all Directors who confirmed compliance with the required
standard set out in the Company Code during the six months ended 31st December, 2006.

The Company has also adopted a code for dealing in the Company’s securities by relevant employees, who
are likely to be in possession of unpublished price-sensitive information in relation to the securities of the
Company, on no less exacting terms than the Model Code.




